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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
For Immediate Release 

 

The City of Big Spring is continuing its 20”water line replacement. Effective 

Thursday, February 18, 2016, 7:00 AM, Goliad Street will reopen to through 

traffic.  Sections of East 10
th

 Street will continue to be closed while this project is 

completed.  

 

We regret any inconvenience related to the line replacement and request your 

patience during the project. 

 

City of Big Spring  


